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  Letter dated 13 February 2007 from the Secretary-General  
to the President of the Security Council 
 
 

 I received a letter today from the Prime Minister of Lebanon, Fouad Siniora, in 
which he requested technical assistance from the International Independent 
Investigation Commission (IIIC) in the effort to investigate the bombing earlier 
today near the town of Bikfaya which, according to reports, killed 3 people and 
injured 22. Mr. Siniora requested that IIIC contact the relevant Lebanese authorities 
for that purpose. 

 Since IIIC reports to the Security Council, I am transmitting the request to 
you, and through you to the other members of the Council, in order for members to 
take appropriate action. 
 
 

(Signed) Ban Ki-moon 

 


